

## PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 03 AUGUST 2016

## **COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION**

BH2016/01931 – The Hyde, 95 Rowan Avenue, Hove 22/06/16

Dear Stewart,

Request for this application to be heard at the next Planning Committee.

If officers are minded to refuse the application then Councillors Barnett, Janio and Lewry would state their support for the application. This is because they feel it is important for elected members to give their view on this issue which has rumbled on for so many years and left residents, developers and indeed the Council itself so unhappy.

They would also like the application heard in recognition of the amount of money that has been spent during this time. The three councillors really just want to see the issue resolved in a way that benefits all those in the city.

Councillors Barnett, Janio and Lewry Hangleton & Knoll Ward